April 24, 1972

Dr. John P. Naughton
George Washington University
Dr. Herman K. Hellerstein

Dr. Herman K. Hellerstein Lakeside Hospital

Dear John and Herman:

The program came off very well and you can take great satisfaction in an effective and pleasant seminar. I finally figured out by the third small group session what I needed to get across and hopefully did so. The combined disciplines represented served a useful purpose.

I would like you to consider making it a joint prevention and rehabilitation seminar next time, smaller, and directed toward cardiologists with interest but without great experience in the field. A small tight meeting pitched to academic cardiologists might result in important advances.

I will try to provide on outline of my stuff, and also for other contacts, I need a list of registrants and addresses as soon as your staff can get one to me.

Best regards,

Henry Blackburn, M.D.

Hbyts